
Notification of Reviewer Identity 

Transparency 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about our new policy regarding the transparency of reviewer 

identities in our publication process. Effective immediately, all reviewers' names and affiliations 

will be disclosed upon publication of the manuscript. 

This initiative aims to enhance the accountability and credibility of the review process, ensuring 

a fair evaluation for all submissions. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy change, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


